
CHRISTOPHER K. HERRON, PLLC
ATTORNEY AT LAW

430 West Main Street, Suite 100

P.O. Box 459

Danville, KY 40423
Phone/Fax: 859-236-3777/3744

April 21, 2017

Dr. Talina R. Matthews, Executive Director
Kentucky Public Service Commission
211 Sower Blvd.

P.O. Box 615

Frankfort, KY 40602-0615

IN RE:

Dear Dr. Matthews:

Red Bam Waste Management, LLC
Case No. 2017-00165

April 12, 2017 Notice of Deficiencies Letter

RECEIVED

APR 2 5 2017

Public Service
Commission

Please accept this filing on behalf of my client. Mercer County Sanitation District,
to address your Notice of Filing Deficiencies letter dated April 12, 2017, in the above-
referenced case. I have been retained as coimsel for the Mercer County Sanitation
District. I do not represent Red Bam Waste Management, LLC.

My client. Mercer County Sanitation District, would like to join in the application
of Red Bam Waste Management, LLC for Commission approval to Transfer Ownership
and Control of a jurisdictional utility to the Mercer County Sanitation District. The
application of Red Bam Waste Management, LLC was originally submitted to the
Commission on April 7, 2017.

Per review of the Kentucky Secretary of State's website. Red Bam Waste
Management, LLC, a Kentucky Limited Liability Company, is managed by managers not
members. It has a single manager, Jeffrey C. Ruttenberg. Red Bam Waste Management,
LLC, was organized on December 21, 2005 in Kentucky. To the best of my knowledge.
Red Bam Waste Management, LLC, was administratively dissolved by the Kentucky
Secretary of State on September 28, 2013.

Pursuant to KRS 278.020(6) and KRS 278.020(7) the Mercer Sanitation District
prays that the Commission grant approval of the proposed acquisition.

I hope this letter cures all outstanding deficiencies previously noted. Thank you.

Sincerely,

Christopher K. Herron

Cc: Mike D. Stanford
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